
Tahoe Science Advisory Council 
 

Thursday March 16, 2017 10 AM – 2:00 PM 
 

Tahoe Center for Environmental Sciences, first floor Rm 119 291 Country Club Drive Incline 
Village, NV 89451 

 
Expected participants: Alan Heyvaert (DRI), Mark Pitchford (DRI), Sudeep Chandra (UNR), 
Steve Tyler (UNR), Geoff Schladow (UCD), Steve Sadro (UCD), John Melack (UCSB), Max 

Moritz (UCB), Pat Manley (PSW), Ramon Naranjo (USGS), Ed Parvin (USGS), Todd Ferrara 
(CNRA), Zach Hymanson (CNRA), My-Linh Nguyen (NDEP), Jennifer Carr (NDEP), 

 
1. Welcome, agenda review, introductions (Co-chairs) .  

2. New Council member introductions (Ed Parvin and Max Moritz)  

3. Update on Council contracting, honorariums, and operations (Zach)  

4. Council procedures for ‘coordinating’ the release of Council results and products (Zach) 

5. Preparing for 2017 Executive Committee meeting: agenda items and describing Council 
accomplishments  

6. Council member updates on relevant science topics (All)  
  
7. TRPA threshold assessment: TRPA response to Council comments and next steps (Alan and 
TRPA rep)  

8. Agenda items for May 18th meeting (Co-chairs)  
 
 


